From?

Sent: 26 May 2023 04:56

To: PCU <PCU@levellingup.gov.uk>

Subject: Chichester DC (access track off Crooked Lane, Birdham ) CPO

[You don't often get email from u Learn why this is important at

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

| strongly object to the use of my money, which | pay to Chichester council as council tax, being
utilised to compulsory purchase order (CPQO) an access track so that a commercial development
company can get access to a site.

That development company should never have been given the opportunity to even submit a
planning application as they had no rights of access to the field they want to build on.

To have an access road junction opposite a school entrance on Crooked lane is totally unacceptable.
The council are endangering the lives of the children. The pick-up and drop off parking either side of
the school entrance is already very dangerous to users of the road and by creating a road junction it
will only increase the likelihood of an accident occurring in the vicinity.

Regards
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